The Steel Company of Canada Limited

H. M. JAQUAYS.
VICE-PRESIDENT

Montreal, Canada Jan. 30th, 1930.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, K.C.B., G.C.M.G., L.L.D., Principal and Vice-Chancellor, McGill University, Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I feel that last night I failed to express to you at all adequately my thanks for what you did for our Graduates' Meeting.

It would indeed be difficult for me to tell you how much I appreciated your most eloquent and inspiring words. Could you, however, have heard as I did after our Meeting the words of enthusiastic appreciation that were expressed by every Graduate to whom I had an opportunity of speaking, you would, I am sure, have felt somewhat repaid for the great amount of time and thought that your address must have demanded.

The Council of the Montreal Branch of our Graduates' Society is deeply indebted to you. We could have had nothing more inspiring done for us than that which you did last night, and I hope that the seed which you planted will bear good fruit for McGill.

Sincerely yours,

A.M. Manago